Merlin Road Drainage Improvements Project - Phase Il

Project Overview

Escambia County’s Engineering Division will
soon begin the Merlin Road Drainage
Improvements Project in District 1 to upgrade
and repair existing stormwater facilities.

This project involves two phases of construction.
Phase I, near Helen Caro Elementary, has
been completed. Phase Il will involve the
removal and replacement of driveways and
culverts, and the construction of a new outlet
to the bay to alleviate flooding.

Every effort will be made by the contractor
to minimize inconveniences to area residents.
An Escambia County inspector will monitor
the construction areas daily.

Project Worksite

PROJECT MANAGER:
TJ Williams, (850) 554-1967
MEDIA CALLS: (850) 595-3476

* The estimated project
construction cost is
S478,000, funded with
Local Option Sales Tax, or
LOST dollars.

during the hours of 7 a.m. and 5:30 p.m.,
Monday through Friday.

e Roadways may be blocked briefly during
construction, but you will be provided access
to your property at all times, although there
may be short periods when your driveway
may be blocked, as construction progresses.

* We appreciate your cooperation and patience
during this construction process.

More information on this
and other projects available at:

myescambia.com/community/projects

e Construction is estimated to take place |



